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Calendar of Events

April
4/5; 7pm SWPTO virtual meeting
4/14: Early Dismissal - Staff/Faculty PD
4/15-4/22; SCHOOL CLOSED -Spring 
Break

MAY
5/4; 7pm BOE Meeting @ SMS
5/12; 7pm BOE Meeting @ SMS
5/30; SCHOOL CLOSED-Memorial Day

JUNE
6/7; 7PM SWPTO Meeting Virtual
6/21; LAST DAY OF SCHOOL (Tentative)
6/30; 7PM BOE Meeting @ SMS

The 12-month calendar is 
available to print on our 

website
12-month Calendar

Don’t forget to check                  
out our website  

www.swregional.org 

Kaitlyn Simionidis the 2021 - 2022 
Superintendent's Roundtable recipient.

The Superintendent's Roundtable Award is 
given annually to an 8th grade student from 

Sussex Middle School. This is a highly 
prestigious award that recognizes a student 

who performs at high levels both in and out of 
the classroom. This individual possesses 

leadership qualities in many aspects of her life 
and serves as a role model for many of her 

peers here at SMS.

https://www.swregional.org/cms/lib/NJ02210815/Centricity/Domain/8/2021-2022%20School%20Calendar%20.pdf
http://www.swregional.org


Yearbooks  are now on sale. 
 

If you would like to purchase a yearbook  for either 
Wantage School or CE Lawrence School visit;
https://jostensyearbooks.com/?Ref=A09873801

Please be assured, although the link above will state 
"Wantage School", this is the correct link for CE 

Lawrence School as well.

If you would like to purchase a yearbook  
Sussex Middle School;                              

Ordering link:
https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/YBStore/Yearbook

StoreMain.asp?yearbook_id=49935 

https://jostensyearbooks.com/?Ref=A09873801
https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/SMS
https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/SMS


Congratulations to the SMS students 
of the month for March

 
6th Grade- Ethan McKnight
7th Grade- Leah Eutermarks
8th Grade- Charles Yanecko

These students were recognized at the Board of Education meeting on 
March 24th at 7:00 p.m. at Sussex Middle School.

 



The SWPTO is offering their Gertrude Hawk Chocolates fundraiser 
this year as a virtual online sale beginning now!  Please visit 

https://fundraising.gertrudehawkchocolates.com/
to add a seller or place an order using our Organization Code 

119604.  Orders can be placed through April 3.  Thank you for your 
support!

 

https://fundraising.gertrudehawkchocolates.com/


View your menu https://swregional.nutrislice.com/

Click here to view school menus

Breakfast and lunch are available at each school in 
the district, free of charge for all students for the 

2021-22 school year.  

Before/After Care registration is open.  

Go to the district website for the application.

https://swregional.nutrislice.com/
https://www.swregional.org/cms/lib/NJ02210815/Centricity/Domain/16/Care%20Program%20Application%202021-2022.pdf


 



 



 



 



 



 

Click here for registration form

https://www.swregional.org/cms/lib/NJ02210815/Centricity/Domain/8/2022%203%20on%203%20BASKETBALL%20CLINIC.doc%20-%20Google%20Docs_Page_2.jpg


Email Jen Armstrong 
jarmstrong@swregional.org with newsletter submissions 


